
Mrs F Moore, Headteacher   0115 9156 995 admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk               13.02.25 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I can hardly believe that we’ve already completed 

the first part of our Lent Term. Time truly flies when you’re having fun and learning 

so much. We’ve had a fantastic half term, and one of the many highlights has been 

the Class Led Celebration of the Word, which is led by a different class each Friday. I 

am always impressed by the way the children lead prayer, and how they retain so 

much knowledge and understanding about scripture and its key messages. 

The children have worked incredibly hard this half term, and they absolutely deserve 

a well-earned rest, with some fun along the way. As we look ahead, I would          

encourage the children to continue reading on a daily basis and try to limit screen 

time. The weather looks promising, so I’m sure many park visits may be on the    

horizon. 

You may have noticed that your child brought home a special bookmark with a 

Prayer of Hope yesterday. This prayer is especially significant as we are in the Jubilee 

Year. I invite you to share this prayer as a family and reflect on what you are hopeful 

for in the year ahead. 

Whatever you choose to do over the next week, I hope you enjoy a lovely time with 

your family. 

As always, thank you for your continued support. 

If you have any queries or concerns please catch me at the school gate at the begin-

ning or end of the school day or email me frances.moore@st-

augustines.nottingham.sch.uk 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Moore 

Our Attendance target is 96%. This week we are 94.01% 

Well done to Year 5/6 Class who had the highest attendance of 100% 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 

mailto:admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk


School Activities and Clubs 

 

Did you know that there are many clubs and 

activities that run through out the school year? 

Please see below for our  current clubs and 

keep an eye out as there are new clubs starting 

all the time. 

 

Monday: KS2 Choir  

               Year 6 Maths Boosters 

 

Tuesday: KS1 Morning Phonics (invite only) 

               Year 3 and 4 Athletics  

 

Wednesday: KS1 Morning Phonics (invite only) 

                     Year 5 and 6 Football 

 

Thursday: KS1 Morning Phonics (invite only) 

                 Year 6 English Boosters (invite only) 

 

Friday: KS1 Phonics (invite only) 

            Year 5 and Year 6 Musical Theatre Club 

OPAL donation appeal! 
 

This week: Dressing up items- costumes/hats  
 

As part of our OPAL (Outdoor Play and     
Learning) at lunch times we need resources to 
make it even better! This week we would really 
appreciate if you could donate any dressing up 

items- costumes/hats. 
Many thanks. 

Celebration of the Word 

What a beautiful Celebration of the Word, Y3/4 God was definitely shining on us all.  



Hymn Practice  

An uplifting hymn practice with the fabulous Tom Baptist this week. To sing is to pray twice. 

Robin Hood Day 
Wowzers, Year 2 and Year 1/2 We had the BEST DAY EVER! Our learning about Robin Hood was 

real and creative and fun. We loved it. Thank you Mrs RK, Miss N and Mrs C. 



Lunch Time 

What a lovely lunchtime, some of Year 6 and their teacher, Miss Simons. 

RE in Year 3 
Year 3 have been looking at the Gloria prayer in RE. They analysed the prayer line by line,     

showing links to what Catholics believe. Lovely group work Year 3!  











We can not wait! 

 

Word of the Week: Belonging  

" For in one Spirit we were all baptized into one body—Jews or 
Greeks, slaves or free—and all were made to drink of one Spirit.”  

 
1 Corinthians 12:13 

Gospel Value of the Week: Justice 

"Turn from evil and do good; then you will dwell in the land    
forever. For the LORD loves the just and will not forsake his 
faithful ones. Wrongdoers will be completely destroyed ; the     

offspring of the wicked will perish. The righteous will inherit the 
land and dwell in it forever.” 

 
Psalms 37: 27-29



DIARY DATES 
Please keep this safe-New Dates Added 

Friday 14th February 2025 Inset Day School Closed 

Monday 17th February 2025 School Close - February half Term (1 Week) 

Monday 24th February 2025 School Open– New Half Term 

Friday 28th February 2025 Celebration of the Word led by Year 1/2 Class 9.10am  

Parents Welcome 

Tuesday 4th March 2025 Parents Evening 3.40-6.30pm sign up on Arbor now 

Wednesday 5th March 2025 Ash Wednesday 

Thursday 6th March 2025 • World Book Day 

• Parents Evening 3.40-6.30 sign up on Arbor now 

Friday 7th March 2025 Celebration of the Word led by Year 1 Class 9.10am     

Parents Welcome 

Friday 14th March 2025 Year 5 and Year 6  Trip to Harry Potter Studio now on 

Arbor  

Tuesday 18th March 2025 Gospel Values Team Trip to Lincoln Cathedral 

Thursday 27th March 2025 Seasons of Love a Musical Evening performances by KS2 

Choir and Musical Theatre Club 3.40pm- 4.30pm       

More information to follow  

Friday 28th March 2025 F2 Mothers Day Assembly (More information to follow) 

Week Beginning 31st March 2025 Story of Holy Week in School  

Easter Bonnet Competition Results! 

Easter Egg Raffle Draw 

Tuesday 1st April 2025 Confessions for Lent 

Monday 7th April 2025 School Closed - Easter Holidays (2 Weeks) 

Tuesday 22nd April 2025 School Opens– New Half Term 

Date  Event  



Wednesday 30th April 2025 Easter Celebration Mass in Church at 10am  

Monday 5th May 2025 School Closed - Bank Holiday 

Wednesday 7th May 2025 Heritage Day Non school Uniform Day wear your culture 

Feast of Culture 3.40-4.30pm (More information to      

follow) 

Monday 13th– Thursday 16th May Year 6 SATS Week 

Thursday 22nd May 2025 St Augustine’s Feast Day :  

• Mass in Church at 10am 

• Ice-cream Van to visit school 

Monday 26th May 2025 School Closed— May Half term (1 Week) 

Monday 2nd June 2025 School Opens - New half term 

Monday 16th-20th June 2025 Wellbeing and Sports Week 

Tuesday 17th June 2025 Sports Day (more information top follow) 

Thursday 3rd-Friday 4th July 2025 Year 2 Camping Trip to Camp Redwood (more infor-

mation to follow) 

Monday 7th - Wednesday 9th July 

2025 

Year 6 Briars Residential Trip (More information to fol-

low) 

Date  Event  

Friday 18th July 2025 Summer  Fair (Date to be confirmed, more information to 

follow) 

Wednesday 23rd July 2025 Year 6 Performance 6pm in school hall (more information 

to follow) 

Thursday 24th July 2025 Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 10am in Church 

Friday 25th July 2025 Last Day of School Year 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.30am in School Hall 

Monday 28th July 2025 School Closed - Summer Holidays 



Safeguarding at St Augustine’s 

Learning to Serve - Loving to Learn 

The governors and staff at St Augustine’s take seriously our responsibility to 

promote the welfare and safeguarding of all the children entrusted to our 

care.   

Mrs Moore and Mr Edge are the designated teachers for Child Protection    

issues and will refer any serious concerns to Social Care. 

We will always do our best to work in partnership with parents.  We will      

liaise with Social Services and our Attendance Service in the best interests of 

the child. 

Who do you talk to in school about safeguarding concerns? 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mr N Edge 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs F Moore 

Designated Safeguarding Person 

Ms E Burrows 


